
Holy Child School, Panchkula 
CIR HCS/22-23/59 

 
                                                                                                                     October 28, 2022 

 
Dear Parents 
 
Greetings from Holy Child! 
 
The students of Classes Nursery to 2 are eagerly waiting for Monday, October 31, 2022 

when they will come dressed as ‘Ghosts’ and ‘Freaks of the Night’ to join the Halloween 

Costume Party. This will be followed by exciting games.  
 
Our kids cannot wait to see the dawn of Monday, October 31, 2022 when they will rock the 

Halloween Bash! 

 
Principal    


